

2019-03-15 Meeting notes

Date

15 Mar 2019

Attendees

- [Kenny Paul](#)
- [Casey Cain](#)
- [@daniel Takamori](#)
- [Trevor Bramwell](#)
- [Brian Freeman](#)
- [Ed Kern](#)
- [Lincoln Lavoie](#)
- [Thanh Ha \(zxiiro\)](#)
- [@ChrisC \(AT&T\)](#)
- [Trishan de Lanerolle](#)
- [Jack Morgan](#)

Agenda

No set agenda this morning

Discussion of POC and usage

[Trishan de Lanerolle](#) set up paid circleci account for fd.io

[Ed Kern](#) notes that tools on the front end will greatly impact what is on the backend

Question is can people move to a pull model

[Brian Freeman](#) notes that onap considering gitlab

Action items

- ☒ [Trishan de Lanerolle](#) followup with [@chrisC\(AT&T\)](#) and [Ed Kern](#) for circleci account info

